
HERITAGE COMMITTEE MINUTES 
April 13, 2004 

Library, Room 215 
Athens State University 

 
Members attending were Sara Love, Molly Pepper, Linda Rogers, and Sandra Stockton. 
 
Sara Love, Committee Chairperson, called the meeting to order at 2:40 p.m. 
 
The minutes stood approved. 
 
The Historic Sign Project is going ahead.  No markers have been placed along the project 
route as of yet. 
 
Jo Huffman and Debbie Miller are still working on the “Walk Across Campus” brochure. 
 
There was nothing new to report on the inventory of antiques. 
 
A question was raised by the committee as to where the “Light Eternal” painting will be 
placed once it has been repaired.  Sara Love will ask Jerry Bradford his thoughts on that. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 3:30 p.m.  A date for the next meeting was not discussed. 
 


